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Beaumont Primary School Vision 

 
The Beaumont family endeavors to create a love of lifelong 

learning, grow healthy resilient minds and develop aspirational 

future citizens. Our children will make a difference by leading 

by example, showing tolerance and compassion within a di-

verse world and being an active and valuable part of society. 
        

Welcome Back  
I hope you are all well rested and have had a peaceful but 

fun summer. School is looking fabulous and all it needed was 
lots of smiling faces to make it perfect! We had such a positive 
last year. Children made lots of progress, we enjoyed getting 

back to normality and school results were better than we 
could have imagined! This year will be even better and we 

can’t wait to get started.  
 

School Lunches 
School (HALAL) meals will increase to £2.47 per day, ie. £12.35 
per week, for all KS2 children. They will remain free for all chil-

dren in Rec, Y1 and Y2. If your child wishes to change their cur-
rent meal pattern, please email us at  

parents@beaumont.bolton.sch.uk  
 

School Places 
Spread the word! 

Do you know any families who require a place in our Year 1 
Class? We have FIVE places to fill! 

We have ONE place in our Y5 class too! 
Then we are officially full! 

 
If someone does require one of those spaces, they need to 

apply via the admissions portal on the Bolton Council website 
asap. https://www.bolton.gov.uk/admissions/apply-online-

school-place 
  

As always, you are our strongest voice, if you can spread the 
word that these places are available then I would be very 

grateful. 

Parent Partnership 

Summer term parent forum 

was held last week and the 

minutes were sent via the Par-

ent App and have been up-

loaded on to our website. 

Thank you to all who came 

along or sent comments and 

questions. Your voice matters! 

Keeping Children Safe 

100% pupils said that they feel 

safe at school on the Pupil  

Survey that was carried out last 

term!   

Governor Impact 

The Governors attended their an-

nual Governor Day in school on 

Thursday 13th July. They spent the 

morning in classes with the children 

looking at Beaumont in action and 

then discussed what an extremely 

successful year it has been! 

Beaumont Busy Bees 

Beaumont Busy bees is back! We will be hosting five sessions for 

you and your toddler/baby to attend this half term. These started on 

Wednesday 18th September at 9.30am—11.00am. The sessions are £5.00.  

It is a great opportunity to meet other parents and for your child to gain so-

cial skills. Please contact the office by emailing par-



Meet The Teacher Information 

If you could not attend last night’s meeting 

you will receive the power point from the 

teachers via Class Dojo. 

 

The Headteacher power point will also be 

sent. If you have any questions about this infor-

mation contact us on: 

  

parents@beaumont.bolton.sch.uk 

 

 

 

         Stay and Learn sessions next year! 

Following our highly successful “Stay and Sew ses-

sion” last term, where Year four parents and carers 

were invited into school to support their child with a 

sewing project, we will be rolling out these sessions 

this year for you all to enjoy! These sessions will take 

place in school from 1.15pm. Dates will be con-

firmed on the newsletters but here is an overview 

below so you can book it in your diaries! 

Autumn 1 Dates for Your Diary 

Tues 12th Sept Gymnastics Club to begin 

Mon 18th Sept  Extra Curricular Clubs to begin 

Tues 19th Sept  @8.45am Reception parents coffee morning 

Fri 22nd Sept  School photo day 

Weds 4th Oct STEM Day in school 

Thurs 5th Oct National Poetry Day 

Fri 6th Oct @8.45am—9.45am Reception Parents Phonic/Reading workshop 

Fri 6th Oct  @1.15pm—2.45pm Year 3 “stay & Learn” session  

Weds 11th Oct @ 9.30am & 6.00pm Beaumont Open Day/Evening for new parents 

Fri 13th Oct  Learning for Life Whole Day Event 

Thurs 19th Oct @8.45am—9.45am Reception parents Maths workshop 

Fri 20th Oct @ 8.45am Year 5 Class Assembly 

Mon 23rd Oct  Parent Conferences 

Weds 25th Oct @3.15 pm PSA after school event—TBC 

Thurs 26th Oct  School closes for half term 

Stay & Learn Sessions across the year! 





Beaumont Children Do Better! 

I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering support 

throughout the last academic year. The remarkable results we have achieved together are a tes-

tament to the strong partnership between parents and the school. I truly believe that last year has 

been our most successful yet, and it is all thanks to our collective efforts in keeping "Children at 

the Heart of Everything We Do!" 

Your dedication, involvement, and collaboration have made a tremendous impact on our chil-

dren’s growth and development. By working together, we have created an environment where 

our children can thrive, learn, and excel. Your active participation in school activities, meetings, 

and events has been instrumental in creating a nurturing and enriching educational experience. 

I also want to take this opportunity to extend my heartfelt appreciation to our hardworking staff at 

Beaumont. Their dedication, passion, and commitment to the Beaumont Family is evident in every 

interaction, lesson, and activity. They go above and beyond to ensure that our children receive 

the best possible education and support. I am grateful to have such a dedicated team of educa-

tors and support staff who make each day at Beaumont truly special. 

Looking ahead, I am already filled excitement for this academic year in September. With your 

continued support and the dedication of our staff, I have no doubt that we will achieve even 

greater success. Together, we will continue to provide a nurturing and stimulating environment for 

our children's growth and development. Once again, thank you for being such amazing partners 

in education.  

Mrs Postle. 


